Meeting of the Valley Amateur Radio Association, Inc. held via Net on the 145.290 repeater.
The February meeting of the Membership of the Valley Amateur Radio Association, Inc. was called to order at 7 p.m., Tuesday, February 2, 2020, by Norman Dallura, President.  A roll call was taken of all members participating in the net meeting.
Treasurer’s Report
The Treasurer’s report was previously submitted to the membership via email.  The Treasurer’s report was approved as presented.  The Treasurer also offered the second reading of KO4IUN, Benjamin Siron’s, application for membership into VARA.  The application was approved.  The Treasurer then presented the first reading of the applications of 
Secretary's Report
The Secretary's report was previously submitted to the membership via email.  The report, as presented was approved.  
ARES Report
David Tanks stated that the ARRL ARES Website is still not up.  
He also announced that the February ARES net would be held on February 11 at 8 p.m.  using the 146.490 repeater.  
Old Business
Kevin Numbers gave an update was given about the 145.290 repeater.  He has ordered a Sinclair four base dipole antenna replacement.  He expects it to be delivered in April.
New Business
The President again asked for volunteers to give presentations to be made as part of the VARA meetings.  
It was reported that a Zoom presentation on Tower Safety was presented to the Lynchburg Amateur Radio Club at 7:15, Friday, January 8.  
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

Patrick J. Morgan
Secretary 
